
 

 
Deputy Chairman:  Graham Colbert    Chief Executive: Daren Mochrie QAM 

 

 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

 
Date 4th May 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/04/31.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
1. The number of pedestrians hit by an ambulance between 2013-2018. 
There have been 15 claims reported involving pedestrians 
 
2. The locations of incidents whereby pedestrians where hit by ambulances between 2013-
2018. 
Due to the way in which we record this information if we were to disclose this it would be identifiable 
to individuals and therefore be exempt under Section 40 (2) – Data Protection  
 
3. Any additional information regarding the accidents between pedestrians and ambulances 
between 2013-2018, for example: broken leg, no damage done.  
6 accidents resulted in no claim being brought against the Trust. 2 were non-fault claims. The rest 
are still open  
 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 

 

mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk

